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Title: BARRIE INTERNATIONAL PARTNERS WEBSITE

Ciaran Byles-Ho provided an update concerning the Barrie International Partners Website. He
provided the Committee a live demonstration of the website. Mr. Byles-Ho advised that the website
will be in accordance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disability Act (AODA).

Dave Morrison, Chair requested that the subcommittees of International Relations Committee review
the content of the website and provide any feedback to himself or Ciaran Byles-Ho. Mr. Morrison
advised that he anticipates the website to be completed by November, 2021 with plans for a soft
launch to occur in 2021 and a complete roll out in 2022.

John Mastroianni, Supervisor of Enterprise Applications advised he will work with staff in Human
Resources Department to ensure the website meets the AODA requirements and City’s policies.

Mr. Morrison thanked Ciaran Byles-Ho for all his hardwork creating the website.
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BARRIE INTERNATIONAL PARTNERS WEBSITE

Ciaran Byles-Ho provided an update concerning the Barrie International Partners Website. He provided the
Committee a live demonstration of the website. Mr. Byles-Ho advised that the website will be in accordance
with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disability Act (AODA).

Dave Morrison, Chair requested that the subcommittees of International Relations Committee review the
content of the website and provide any feedback to himself or Ciaran Byles-Ho. Mr. Morrison advised that he
anticipates the website to be completed by November, 2021 with plans for a soft launch to occur in 2021 and a
complete roll out in 2022.

John Mastroianni, Supervisor of Enterprise Applications advised he will work with staff in Human Resources
Department to ensure the website meets the AODA requirements and City’s policies.

Mr. Morrison thanked Ciaran Byles-Ho for all his hardwork creating the website.

City of Barrie Printed on 5/16/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

